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21 July 2014 

Newsletter 21 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank You! 
We now come to the end of another school year (which has once again simply flown by) and I would 
like to take this opportunity to thank all the children, staff, PTFA and parents for their support during 
the year.  
 
 Well Done, Year 6 
I would also like to say a big thank you to our Year 6 children who are coming to the end of their 
time at primary school. They have been an excellent group of young people and had a really good 
‘send off’ last Thursday with their leavers’ production of ‘The Wizard of Oz’ for parents. The week 
before they celebrated their time at Blakehill with their own leavers’ ‘School Prom’.  
Good luck at secondary school Year 6; you have been a credit to Blakehill. 
 
School Crossing Patrol 
 I am pleased to report that Bradford Council’s School Travel Service has advertised for a new 
School Crossing Patrol for Blakehill to start in September. 
I am sure many parents are relieved to see the advertisement and I would like to thank the School 
Council for all their work in organising a petition to show the strength of feeling about the dangers of 
Highfield Road. Over 700 people signed our petition and I would like to thank everyone for helping 
to make our school children safer. 
 
We are the Champions – again! 
Following on from our success in winning the Bradford East 1 Sports Day, Blakehill won the area 
inter school ’World Cup’ at under 10 and 11 level. Well done to our team of: Lewis Pringle, 
 Harrison Kettlewell, Harrison Mercer, Harrison Eames, Oliver Dewhirst, Kieron Heptinstall, Ashton 
Bell and David Lowery. 
Also competing for Year 3 and 4’s were Oliver Glover, Max Sharp, Harrison Bell, Nell Hepton, 
 Ben Patterson, Billy Padgett, Joshua Midgley and Tyler Ferdinand. Many thanks to Mrs Russell and 
 Mr Lowe for taking them to the finals. 
 
Hockey 
Also well done to children taking part in a friendly against Grove House. Our team included:  
Cara Baines, Jake Salthouse, Millie Thornton, Matthew Gratton, Ella Heap, Safyan Hussain,  
Hollie Wilson, Olivia Ferris-Eamer and Stevie Anderson 
 
Pupils Work Sent Home 
Some parents may wish to have selected work completed by their child sent home at the end of the 
school year. If you wish to have work sent home please send a request letter to your child’s class 
teacher. Books currently being used are passed on to the child’s next class. 
  
 



 

                     

 
Special Mention in Achievement Assemblies 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Class Attendance trophy winners 7 July: 6KW with 99.3% 
Class Attendance trophy winners 14 July: 5D with 99.2% 
Class Attendance trophy winners 21 July: 5H with 99.3% 
 
 
Diary Dates 
 Tuesday 22 July: Last day of term. School closes 3.15pm 
 
Tuesday 2 September 2014 School re-opens at 8.45 am. 
 
Have a great summer! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
T. Patterson 
Headteacher  
 

Class   7 July, 14  and 21 July 

6K Spencer Hodgson, Kieron Heptinstall, Tyler Brown 

6R Luke Hardy, Elliot Ford, All the Class 

5D ‘Playtime Buddies’, Jay Jay Basha, Abbie Richmond 

5H Dillon Asquith, Samuel Williams, Mckehen Hird 

4P Lucy Popple, Ben Patterson, Emma-Jo Jeffery 

4W Jordan Brown, Jake Simpson, Jack Lever 

3L Isabella Rawson, Sam Ledgard, Olivia Ellis 

3R Oliver Hough, All the Class! Scarlett Hird 

2S Millie Bather, Jake Armitage, All the Class 

2SM Liam Rhodes, Amelia Chellam, Callum Lockwood 

1R Macey Murphy, Maisie Bowers, Chloe Hopwood 

1P Taylor Gibson, Lois Watson, Archie Brooksbank 

RD Taylor Poole, Jessica Moorland, Harvey Neylon 

RPW Dudley Brett, Priya Jackson, Harry Hodgson 


